
University Facilities Planning Board  

Meeting Notes 

October 24, 2024 

Attendance: Praveen Dubey, Josh Engle, Debbie Winegar, Tiffany Vickers, Steven Don, Dan Ulmen, Beth 
Durodoye, Marianne Hoppe, Kevin Mielke, Jennifer Brown, Christian Oberquell, Eva Stokes  

  

Review of minutes from last meeting:   

 

LAST MEETING FOLLOW-UP: 

Steven Don approved the meeting minutes from the last meeting on 9.26.24, and Tiffany Vickers 2nd.  

Final walk thru inspections on both the Auto Tech project and the Brockmann HVAC project was 
scheduled for later today.  

Dean Don was waiting  for feedback from faculty on the dynamometers to support the use of it in the 
lab experience and curriculum.  Keith Jensen was working on getting an updated price on this as well. 

Pershing Hall project would be out to bid within the next month.  Confirmed that the kiln from the 
ceramic’s lab would be moved over to Metals 103.  

Dan reported on the Library roof project that it would be likely begin in the Spring.  

Dean Durodoye submitted a request from funding from the Equipment Fee for materials for an 
undergraduate research project that was approved.   

Vice Chancellor of Student Success, Josh Engle presented an accessibility list form student to be 
addressed. The list was reviewed with comments on each item. 

Dean Vickers submitted a project request for a conference room/observation room in HSC.  It was 
further discussed that this was used by students, classified more as a student lab area, and was 
approved for the updating of the furniture (conference table and chairs)   

The dates of the next scheduled meetings fall on Thanksgiving Day then again on December 26th.  It was 
agreed upon that the next meeting will be on January 23rd after the semester begins.  

 

 

NEXT MEETING:  

• Thursday, January 23rd, 2025 @ 11am in the Library Conference Room  


